ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

25 OCT. 1972

ATTENDEES:

Frank Morgan Bill Powell
Rex Bailey Dick Chandler
Hal Neely Bill Petynia
Bob Scott Gene Lindquist
Fred Joy Al Ligrani

MINUTES:

Frank Morgan discussed the procedure for the Governor's meeting next Monday.

Claude McIntyre reported on the Environment Committee. The Committee has contacted the groups involved with Armand Bayou and suggested that our Club endeavor to solicit all the other Rotary Clubs in the area for help in supporting the park development. The Board directed Claude to investigate further and report at the November 8 Board meeting.

Claude also suggested that we sponsor a motor bike cross race. Frank Morgan suggested that he coordinate this with Lionel Garcia.

Dick Chandler reported that we need new members in order to meet our budget.

Harry Jennings Club Secretary